
Krael  Stops  Floyd  in  4  in
Philly
PHILADELPHIA  PA  (June  28,  2022)–Cameron  Krael  was  very
impressive in taking out Vincent Floyd in round four in their
six-round middleweight bout that topped an action packed 10-
bout card in front of a large audience at the 2300 Arena.

The card was promoted by RDR Promotions.

Krael of Las Vegas and Floyd of Philadelphia fought a nip-and-
tuck battle that saw both fighters land flush throughout the
bout. Krael was able to surge ahead and drop Floyd twice with
body shots, and the fight was stopped at 2:51.

Krael is now 19-22-3 with six knockouts. Floyd is 4-13-1.

Edward Joe Cortes won a six-round unanimous decision over
Gorwar Karyah in a super bantamweight bout.

Cortes of Millville, New Jersey won by scores of 60-54 on all
cards and is now 10-6-1. Karyah of Philadelphia is 2-3.

In what was the most anticipated battle of the night, Jabril
Noble took out Nasir Mickens on round two of their six-round
super featherweight bouts featuring Philly-based fighters.

Noble  was  dominant  and  showed  flashes  of  being  one  of
Philadelphia’s future prospects. The bout was stopped at 2:46.

Noble is 4-0 with four knockouts. Mickens is 2-2.

Ofacio Falcon remained undefeated with a sixth round stoppage
over  Ken  Porter  in  the  final  round  of  their  super
featherweight  fight.

The fight was marred by Porter’s complaining of repeated low
blows. The punches looked to be on the beltline. Falcon was
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deducted a point. Porter stayed down for five-minutes on three
separate occasions. Finally he was deemed unable to continue
at 2:26.

Falcon of Bronx, NY is 7-0 with six knockouts. Porter of Saint
Louis, MO is 4-3.

Tahmir Smalls remained undefeated with a vicious opening round
stoppage over Roque Agustin Junco in a scheduled six-round
welterweight bout.

Smalls ended things with a vicious left hook that sent Junco
to the canvas, and the bout ended at 2:20.

Smalls of Philadelphia is now 8-0 with five knockouts. Junco
of Argentina is 10-12-2.

Rashan Adams stopped Nathan Benichou in round two of their
four-round super featherweight fight.

The fight was stopped 28 seconds into round two for Adams of
Philadelphia, who is now 3-0 with two knockouts. Benichou of
Puebla, Mexico is 2-11-2.

Larry Fryers and Michael Crain fought to a four-round majority
draw in a junior welterweight fight.

Fryers of Yonkers, NY won a card 39-37, while two cards were
even at 38-38. Fryers is now 11-5-1. Crain of Smyrna, DE is
4-5-1.

Edwin Cortes remained undefeated with a four-round unanimous
decision over Juan Gutierrez in a super flyweight bout.

Cortes of Millville, NJ won by scores of 40-35 on all cards
and s now 3-0. Gutierrez of Esteli, Nicaragua is 0-2.

Karl  Wylie  made  a  successful  pro  debut  with  a  four-round
unanimous  decision  over  Joshua  Zimmerman  in  a  lightweight
bout.



Wylie of Coatesville, PA won by scores of 40-36 on all cards
and is now 1-0. Zimmerman of Baltimore, MD is 0-9.

Rahiem Cooke took a four-round unanimous decision over Anthony
Young in a super lightweight bout.

Cooke of Philadelphia won by scores of 39-37 on all cards and
is now 1-2. Young of Philadelphia is 0-5.

RDR PROMOTIONS WILL BE BACK AT THE 2300 ARENA ON SATURDAY,
JULY 9TH

Wise Defeats Krael in Philly
Classic
PHILADELPHIA (March 28, 2022)–Isaiah Wise got off the deck,
and was in serious trouble, but stormed back to win a six-
round split decision over Cameron Krael in one of the best and
most exciting bouts in recent memory. The middleweight bout,
which took place on Friday night, thrilled an enthusiastic
crowd at the 2300 Arena.

The entertaining show was promoted by RDR Promotions.

The two fighters came out swinging from the opening bell.
Krael landed ripping shots from close range, while Wise chose
to keep the fight even closer on the inside. In round two,
Krael landed thudding shots to the head of Wise that made the
Philadelphia native buckle and stumble until another right
hand put him down. In serious trouble, Wise took several more
shots, but he was able to steady himself enough to make a
comeback.

Wise started to surge in round three as he rocked Krael with
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uppercuts and worked to the body. Krael was not done by any
means, as he would fight back that set off several furious
exchanges that had the crowd on their feet throughout the
contest. In rounds five and six, the constant power punching
of Wise With the fight in the balance, Wise was able to dig
down and land more than Krael

There was suspense while waiting for the judges scores to be
announced. Wise took two cards by 58-55 and 58-56 tallies,
while Krael won a card 57-56.

With the win, Wise of Philadelphia is 11-2-2. Krael of Las
Vegas is 18-22-3.

Temirlan Raimkulov scored a fourth-round stoppage over Isiah
Seldon in a scheduled six-round middleweight bout.

Raimkulov scored two knockdowns, with the finishing blow being
a right that may have stayed behind the head.

The time of the finish was 1:08.

Raimkulov of Philadelphia via Kazakhstan is 5-1-2 with one
knockout. Seldon of Atlantic City is 14-5-1.

VeShawn  Champion  remained  undefeated  with  a  four-round
unanimous decision over Jorge Rodrigo Sosa in a welterweight
fight.

Champion of Dayton, Ohio won by scores of 40-36 and 39-37
twice to raise his mark to 3-0. Sosa of Paraguay is 3-4-2.

Nimal Farmer made an impression in his pro debut with a first-
round stoppage over Anthony Curtiss.

Farmer was impressive in taking the fight right to the 18-
fight veteran and the fight was stopped at 1:46.

Farmer of Philadelphia is 1-0 with one knockout. Curtiss of
Butte, Montana is 3-16.



Romuel Cruz stopped Frank Boston in round three of a scheduled
six-round featherweight bout.

Cruz landed a big barrage of punches on the ropes before
referee Shawn Clark stopped the bout at 1:52 of round three.

Cruz of Philadelphia is 7-0-1 with three knockouts. Boston is
3-6.

Raekwon Butler scored a first round stoppage over Leonidas
Flowers in a super lightweight bout.

Butler dropped Flowers with an overhand right. He finished him
with another overhand right and the fight was stopped at 3:00.

Butler is now 5-2 with three knockouts. Flowers is 2-8-1.

RDR  Promotions  Fight  Card
This Friday Night at The 2300
Arena
PHILADELPHIA  (March  22,  2022)–This  Friday  night,  RDR
Promotions will present an action-packed six bout card at the
2300 Arena.

In a featured bout, Isaiah Wise will take on veteran Cameron
Krael in a middleweight bout scheduled for six-rounds.

Wise  of  Philadelphia  has  a  record  of  10-2-2  with  six
knockouts. The 29 year-old Wise is a six-year veteran and has
wins over previously undefeated Mike Daniels Jr. (3-0) and
Enver Halili (10-2). Wise has won three in a row and his
latest outing he stopped Dewayne Williams in the opening round
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on October 9, 2021 at The 2300 Arena.

Krael of Las Vegas is a deceiving 18-21-3 with five knockouts.
The 28 year-old Krael has faced a who’s-who of boxing in his
11 year run. He has wins over Luis Adrian Bello (5-0), Manuel
Lopez (5-0), Demond Brock (8-2), Josh Torres (14-3-2), Maurice
Lee (7-0), Jose Miguel Borego (14-1) and Razvan Hudaynzarov
(17-3). Krael has also faced former world champions Maurice
Hooker and Jamal James; contenders Alex Martin, Erick Bone,
Keith Hunter, Elvis Rodriguez, Shinard Bunch, Montana Love and
Custio  Clayton;  Former  world  title  challenger  Egidijus
Kavaiauskas

In Six-Round Bouts:

RDR  Promotions  signee,  Raekwon  Butler  (4-2,  2  KOs)  of
Brooklyn,  New  York  fights  Leonidis  Fowlkes  (2-7-1)  of
Winchester,  Virginia.

Isiah Seldon (14-4-1, 5 KOs) of Somers Point, NJ will take on
Temirlin Raimkulov (4-1-2) of Philadelphia in a middleweight
bout.

Romuel Cruz (6-0-1, 2 KOs) takes on Frank Boston (3-5, 1 KO)
of San Antonio, Texas in a super bantamweight contest.

In Four-round Bouts:

New RDR Promotions signee Nimal “The Chosen One” Farmer of
Philadelphia tales on Anthony Curtiss (3-15, 2 KOs) of Butte,
Montana junior middleweight fight.

VeShawn Champion (2-0, 1 KO) of Dayton, Ohio battles Jorge
Rodrigo  Sosa  (3-3,  3  KOs)  of  Asuncion,  Paraguay  in  a
welterweight  bout.

Despite a brief amateur career, Farmer has defeated several
highly-regarded amateur boxers.

Tickets are $55, $75 and $100 and can be purchased at



https://2300arena.showare.com/orderticketsvenue.asp?p=404

RDR  Promotions  Back  at  the
2300 Arena on Friday, March
25th
PHILADELPHIA (February 25, 2022)–RDR Promotions will return to
the 2300 Arena in Philadelphia with a big night of action.

In a featured bout, Isaiah Wise will take on veteran Cameron
Krael in a middleweight bout scheduled for six-rounds.

Wise  of  Philadelphia  has  a  record  of  10-2-2  with  six
knockouts. The 29 year-old Wise is a six-year veteran and has
wins over previouslsy undefeated Mike Daniels Jr. (3-0) and
Enver Halili (10-2). Wise has won three in a row and his
latest outing he stopped Dewayne Williams in the opening round
on October 9, 2021 at The 2300 Arena.

Krael of Las Vegas is a deceiving 18-21-3 with five knockouts.
The 28 year-old Krael has faced a who’s-who of boxing in his
11 year run. He has wins over Luis Adrian Bello (5-0), Manuel
Lopez (5-0), Demond Brock (8-2), Josh Torres (14-3-2), Maurice
Lee (7-0), Jose Miguel Borego (14-1) and Razvan Hudaynzarov
(17-3). Krael has also faced former world champions Maurice
Hooker and Jamal James; contenders Alex Martin, Erick Bone,
Keith Hunter, Elvis Rodriguez, Shinard Bunch, Montana Love and
Custio  Clayton;  Former  world  title  challenger  Egidijus
Kavaiauskas

Also  seeing  action  will  be  undefeated  welterweight  Tahmir
Smalls taking on Jose Rodrigo Sosa in a bout scheduled for
six-rounds.
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Smalls of Philadelphia is 7-0 with four knockouts. The 22
year-old  Smalls  is  a  three-year  veteran  is  coming  off  an
opening round stoppage over Seth Basler on February 19th in
Melrose, Massachusetts.

Sosa  of  Asuncion,  Paraguay  is  3-3  with  three  knockouts.
Asuncion is coming off a loss to Jahi Tucker on October 30,
2021 in New York.

In Six-Round Bouts:

Isiah Seldon (14-4-1, 5 KOs) of Somers Point, NJ will take on
Temirlin Raimkulov (4-1-2) of Philadelphia in a middleweight
bout.

Romuel Cruz (6-0-1, 2 KOs) takes on Frank Boston (3-5, 1 KO)
of San Antonio, Texas in a super bantamweight contest.

RDR  Promotions  signee,  Raekwon  Butler  (4-2,  2  KOs)  of
Brooklyn,  New  York  fights  Leonidis  Fowlkes  (2-7-1)  of
Winchester,  Virginia.

In Four-round Bouts:

VeShawn Champion (2-0, 1 KO) of Dayton, Ohio battles DeAngelo
Cunningham (1-2) of Cleveland, Ohio in a welterweight bout.

New RDR Promotions signee Nimal Farmer of Philadelphia tales
Denzel Fudd (0-2) of Barrington, NJ junior middleweight fight.

Despite a brief amateur career, Farmer has defeated several
highly-regarded amateur boxers.

Tickets are $75, $100 and can be purchased at

https://2300arena.showare.com/orderticketsvenue.asp?p=404



Full  Card  Set  for  RDR
Promotions  Fight  Card  on
Saturday,  March  6th  at  The
Sportsplex  in  Feasterville,
PA
Philadelphia,  PA  (February  24,  2021)  –  Rising  junior
welterweight prospect Shinard Bunch will take on tough veteran
Cameron  Krael  in  the  eight-round  main  event  of  a  RDR
Promotions card on Saturday, March 6th at The Sportsplex in
Feasterville, Pa.

The bout will headline a six-bout card.

Bunch, 21 of Trenton, New Jersey has a record of 13-1 with 12
knockouts. The two year professional has kept an ambitious
scheduled as he will be fighting for the 14th time in 22
months, and this will already be his 4th fight of 2021.

Bunch is coming off a 1st round stoppage over Ariel Vazquez on
February 12th in Orlando, Florida.

Kreal of Las Vegas, has a deceiving record of 17-17-3 with
four knockouts.

The 27 year-old Krael is a 10-year veteran and has competed
and has more then held his own against top competition, which
includes a staggering 17 undefeated opponents. He has taken on
future world champions Maurice Hooker, Jamal James. He has
defeated Guadalupe Salcido (2-0), Luis Adrian Bello (5-0),
Manuel Lopez (5-0), Demond Brok (8-2), Josh Torres (14-3-2),
Maurice Lee (7-0), Jose Miguel Borrego (14-1) and Ravshan
Hudaynazarov.
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He  is  coming  losing  to  super-prospect  Elvis  Rodríguez  on
October 9th in Las Vegas.

In six-round bouts:

Rashiem Jefferson Jr. (4-0) of Philadelphia takes on Pedro
Antonio Rodriguez (15-24-3, 7 KOs) of Durango, Mexico in a
featherweight contest.

Edgar Joe Cortes (6-6-1) of Vineland, NJ takes on Michael
Stoute (3-2-1) of Long Island, NY in a bantamweight bout.

Nahir  Albright  (9-1,  3  KOs)  of  Sicklerville,  NJ  takes  on
William Parra Smith (3-5-1, 3 KOs) of Anchorage, Alaska in a
lightweight fight.

In a four round fights:

Undefeated cruiserweight Jakub Sowirko (2-0, 1 KO) of Trenton,
NJ takes on Philly-Favorite, Garrett Wilson (18-17-1, 9 KOs).

Nasir Mickens (1-0, 1 KO) of Philadelphia will tangle with
Nathan Benichou (2-2, 2 KOs) of Puebla, Mexico in a junior
lightweight contest.

There will be a virtual press conference on Tuesday, March 2nd
at 7 PM ET—Details to Follow

Tickets are $150 for Front Row; $100 for Ringside and $75 for
General Admission and can be purchased from the fighters or
emailing rricerivew@yahoo.com

1st Bell is at 7 PM

All Covid-19 Protocols will be followed, and masks must be
worn at all times.

The  Sportsplex  is  located  at  1331  O’Reilly  Drive  in
Feasterville-Trevose,  PA.


